12/10/20

Dear brethren,
Hope all is well there.
Everyone is doing well here.

We have reduced our in-person worship to Sunday morning service only for now due to the
increase in covid cases. We will reevaluate this decision at the 1% of the year. So far no members nor
thier immediate families have tested covide positive.

I'm still sending my N.T. class study notes to all the members to encourage in-home study.

Please keep sister Rachael Scheuerwman in your prayers. Rachael seems to be doing O.K. for now,
but her Sunday work schedule is an ongoing problem.

Lora Cotton's mom Hope Doss is still up and down with her memory and health issues, so prayers
for them are appreciated.

Sister Brenda Bullock is doing better with her health issues. Thanks for the prayers from all.
Sister Dorthy Warren is back from Colorado, and she is doing well with her health.

All other members seem to be doing well spiritually and physically.

| had mentioned previously that | had started sending my class study notes to Debby
Westerman a few weeks ago. (She had stopped coming to worship about two years ago and |
couldn't get her to respond to attemped contacts). The meeting we were supposed to have fell thru.
We will keep trying. Debbie is so weak. We pray she will finally actually meet with us and get on
the road to spiritual recovery.

About Glenda and me:

Nothing new with Glenda. She is still doing O.K., but gets very tired very quickly. We

believe everyone's prayers have helped her so much, so thank you all very much.

I continue to have good health, so hopefully that will continue.

Physically and spiritually we and the congregation continue to do well. Again, thanks for your
support and prayers.

We continue ask you to continue to remember fellow christians in our country and the world
as it is not looking good for God's people in the coming years. Satan is working very hard, and
seemingly successfully, to undermine the Faith of many. The pandemic appears to be here for
awhile. We will have to see how the new administration plays out as far as out freedom to worhip
goes. We can only pray for the best.

Nov 2020 support:
Midway................... $1500/mo
North Beach............ $500/mo
Weatherford............. $600/mo

We continue to pray that the Lord's true Word will spread.
Thanks again for your prayers and support.

In the Lord
David Reeves



